
Thursday, July 02, 2020      Salem Lutheran Church, Montevideo 
 
From the Stewardship Task Force: 
 
Listed below is the current actual cash situation for Salem as of the end of June.  We have a lot 
of cash in the bank but all of it is dedicated to other purposes.  We have been using the total 
cash balance in the account to pay the bills instead of taking out a loan and paying interest. 
 

 



 

 

In the following graph, the blue column is the total accumulated income for the year.  The 
income amount is the actual numbers through June plus an estimate of July through 
December.  The red column is the total accumulated expenses (actual plus estimates).  The 
green column shows the cash balance as of the end of each month. 
 
As you can see, the red column is higher than the blue column so we will be receiving less 
income than what we need to pay out.  Cash available to pay next year’s bills will be 
approximately -$8300. 
 

 
 

This is not a hole that we can’t climb out of.  To bring our cash balance back to zero by the end 
of the year works out to a yearly amount of $55.90 per family or $2.15 per week.  2020 has 
and will continue to be a challenging year for many people.  We ask that you prayerfully 
consider what you give and whether you are able to give a little extra to help continue Salem’s 
mission.  
 


